
 

14th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Eid ul-Fitr  

Wishing all our children, their families and our staff a very happy and 
peaceful Eid -ul-Fitr.  We hope you have all had a lovely time together.  
We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday. 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

Mental Health Awareness Week runs from 10-16 May. Check out BBC Teach and BBC Bitesize for 
lots of ideas on marking the week with your child/ren. 

BBC Own It can help children manage their wellbeing online and check out the Parents' Toolkit on 
BBC Bitesize for advice about mental health for parents and children. 

 
TT Rockstars NSPCC Challenge  

Well done to the pupils who took part in the TTRockstars NSPCC 
challenge.  A HUGE well done to our winners. 

1st position - Hadid Mahmood 
2nd position - Ismail Mehmood  
3rd postion - Ameera Yasin 

If families would like to make a donation to the charity please visit this link: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/ways-to-give/donate/ 

Half price broadband 

From June, BT will be offering half price broadband to any household in receipt of Universal 
Credit. This could make a significant difference to affordability to households in Oldham ei-
ther switching from their current supplier or setting up a new connection. For more informa-
tion please visit: 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-56949254 

Times Tables Rock Stars  

Times Tables Rock Star winners over the last week : 

1st Place Abdul Latif (Class 1) - 1172 correct answers 

2nd Place Mohammed Shayaan (Class 9)  - 997 correct answers  

3rd Place Safi Khan (Class 4) - 735 correct answers  

A massive well done to Class 1 for having the most children active on TTRS last week. 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/3YNL-1A6BQ-6YKO36-TM6AZ-1/c.aspx
https://r1.ddlnk.net/3YNL-1A6BQ-6YKO36-TMGMX-1/c.aspx
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/ways-to-give/donate/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-56949254


 

Spelling Shed Winners

Congratulations to our top speller this week - Ibrahim Muhammad (Class 12) you have achieved  
an incredible 63,062,492 points. Amazing determination! 
Keep practising children! 

Details of our School Spelling Bee will be announced soon. 

Well done to Class 2 who were our winners last week and had extra playtime as a reward!  We can 
see that more of class 2 worked on their spellings as your score increased by 15,000,000 points 
this week. 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 2, 3, 5, 7, 8, 9 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance last 
week.  

A SUPERB well done to Classes 7 and 12 for having 100% attendance all week. 

We will be celebrating 100% attendance so far this year. Parents will be informed by text and chil-
dren will be receiving their certificates.  On Friday next week the children will be able to come 
dressed in their own clothes as an extra reward.  Very well done to these children. 

COVID Test results - REMINDER 

A reminder to parents to send any results to us directly regarding COVID test results.  This email is 
covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk 
If you receive a negative or positive result anytime (including the weekend AND over the  Holidays) 
please email the details to the above.  The sooner we are informed the  
sooner we can allow your child back into school or take action (with the advice from public health) 
for a bubble/class of children that may need to isolate.  We can then  
inform parents if required. 
We thank all parents for the immediate responses we have had.  You have certainly worked with 
staff to support the safety of children and staff with high levels of communication. 

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 12 63,062,492

2nd Class 2 38,663,136

3rd Class 4 5,694,522

mailto:covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk

